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Guitar Taster sessions starting June 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents 

 

 

There are six places available for guitar/ukulele taster sessions. The sessions will be on 7th, 14th, 

21st and 28th June. Lessons are in groups and will take place at school during the day. An 

instrument will be provided as part of the taster lesson.  There will be 4 lessons at an introductory 

cost of £24.00. 

 

If your child wishes to continue after the taster sessions, they can from September. The cost for 

each term is £75 with a £10 discount if you pay within the first two weeks of the invoice being 

issued. A letter will be issued on the last taster session to see if your child wishes to continue.  

 

If you would like your child to take lessons, please complete the form below and return it to 

school before 22nd May, along with the fee. (Cheques made payable to H. Davies, if you wish to 

pay by online transfer, please email Hazel at hazel@frets.globalnet.co.uk ) 

 

I look forward teaching your child who I know will benefit from this fun activity. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Hazel Davies  

 

 

.............................................................................................................................................................. 

 

Name of child________________________________________ Class_____________ 

 

 

£24 fee paid by (check applicable) Cash         Cheque         Online transfer   

 

 

Parents signature ____________________________ 

 

 

Contact telephone number_____________________ 

 

39 Shaw Hall Bank Road 

Greenfield, Oldham 

Lancs. OL3 7LD 

Telephone 44 (0)1457 875 378 

Mobile 44 (0)7876 032 670 

Email: hazel@frets.globalnet.co.uk 

mailto:hazel@frets.globalnet.co.uk

